Attachment 10

Bradley, Paula

From; donna yobs <dmyobs@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, December ¢4, 2017 9:36 PM

To: caprilesmountainview@gmail.com; rob cox; ellen k: tcas.a.ramirez@gmail.com; preeti
hehmeyer; john scarbore; baird pamela

Cc: Gil, Vera; Tsuda, Randy; Williams, Stephanie; Bradley, Paula

Subject: Re: Environmental Pianning Cornmission Meeting, December 6, Agenda item 5.1 ~
Shorebreeze Apartments, 460 N. Shoreline Blvd.

Attachments:; LWV cmts to EPC re item 5.1 Shorebreeze Apts..pdf; ATT00001.htm

Dear Chairman Scarboro and Members of the EPC,
The LWV would like to comment on item 5.1, please see attached PDF document or plain text below.

Sincerely,
Donna Yobs

- included plain text --—-
Dear Chairman Scarboro and Members of the EPC:

The LWV supports affordable housing for all Californians, including all-affordable developments such
as Shorebreeze. We are pleased to see that Midpeninsula Housing Coalition is able to expand the
number of affordable units at its 460 N. Shoreline Boulevard location since the cost of acquiring land
in Mountain View has become so expensive.

The concept of adding 50 additional affordable units to the present development, all targeted to those
below 60% area median income, while only displacing 12 households temporarily, is a wonderful
opportunity to create new affordable housing. We are pleased that the tenants temporarily displaced
will have the right to return to a new unit and, according to the staff report, the relocation support
appears to be sufficient for these displaced households. Again, according to the staff report, the
developer has resolved possible parking and noise issues, as wel! as other concerns raised by the
neighbors. Therefore, we believe this project should be supported by the EPC. :

Thank you for consideting our input.
Donna Yobs

Co-Chair, Housing Committee
LWV of the Los Altos/Mountain View Area







LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS
of the Los Altos-Mountain View Area

December 4, 2017

Chair Scarboro and Members of the Environmental Planning Commission
City of Mountain View

500 Castro Street

Mountain View 94041

Re: Environmental Planning Commission Meeting, December 6, Agenda Item 5.1 — Shorebrecze
Apartments, 460 N. Shoreline Blvd.

Dear Chairman Scarboro and Members of the EPC:

The LWYV supports affordable housing for all Celifornians, including all-affordable developments
such as Shorebreeze. We are pleased to see that Midpeninsula Housing Coalition is able to expand
the number of affordable units at its 460 N. Shoreline Boulevard location since the cost of acquiring
land in Mountain View has become so expensive.

The concept of adding 50 additional affordable units to the present development, all targeted to those
below 60% area median income, while only displacing 12 houscholds temporarily, is a wonderful
opportunity to create new affordable housing. We are pleased that the tenants temporarily displaced
will have the right to return to a new unit and, according to the staff report; the relocation support
appears to be sufficient for these displaced households. Again, according to the staff report, the
developer has resolved possible parking and noise issues, as well as other concerns raised by the
neighbors. Therefore, we believe this project should be supported by the EPC.,

Thank you for considering our input.
Donna Yobs

Co-Chair, Housing Committee
LWV of the Los Altos/Mountain View Area

ce: Randy Tsuda Paula Bradley Stephanie Williams  Vera Gil







Bradley, Paula

From: Olga Goldina <ogoldina@gmail.com»>

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 12:23 AM

To: Bradley, Paula

Subjeci: tree removal (from Shorebreeze apartment residents)

Dear Paula! According the new construction plan on the territory of our complex-Shorebreeze
apartments- 22 tree will be removed. But 7 trees of them are too far from construction area & as we
think don't disturb construction works. You may come & see it. We would like to ask you to
express our concern on the meeting at Dec.6, 2017,

Our friends, neighbours and many other residents agree with us & support us.

Sincerely, Olga Goldina, Iveta Volodarskaya.









